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14th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 7-9 Pupils 
 
Christmas Card Competition 
 
This year we are again holding a competition for the pupils in Years 7-9 to create 
a Christmas card. 
 
Practical advice and guidance will be given to the pupils during art lessons, but each 
pupil's entry should be no more than A4 size with a 5ml border around the edge of the 
page.   
 
Should your child choose to take part, their entry should be submitted to Mrs Crawford 
in the Art Department no later than Friday 18th November 2022. 
 
The winning entry will be turned into the official Arden Christmas Card which is sent out 
to other schools and external agencies.  The winner will be credited with the design on 
the card, receive copies of the card for family use, and receive a Touchwood voucher. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Warwood 
Associate Headteacher 
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